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Sermon Notes 

�� 



 

�� 

Families, join us for an evening of S’mores, fishing, 
feeding the birds, and more! 

Weather permitting, so please visit the church 
website and Facebook to stay updated. For more 

information, contact Crystal Middleton at 
cmiddleton@cpcchatt.org. 

 
Please remind your children about the importance 

of social distancing and  
proper hygiene during the activities. 

Children’s Ministry Campsite Fun Night

Wednesday, August 26 
6:30-7:30 p.m. 

Front Lawn of CPC
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Elders and Deacons 

 Ministries and Missionaries 



 

 



 

 



 

 


